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To whom it may concern (ME) I'm writing to you about the basin plan in witch it will have a 
out right affect to my businesses . With a small amount of water to farmers this will close my 
Carpentry & Maintenance Service down .Due to farms selling up & work drying up please 
look at the plan again as there are more jobs at risk than just farmers . 
Thanks Craig Ashton 


